## ARMENIAN CHURCH OF THE HOLY ASCENSION

## TRUMBULL. CONN.

## LADIES GUILD REPORT

## 1978

FOR THE YEAR 1978, THE FOLLOWING LADIES SERVED ON THE EXECUTIVE BODY OF THE LADIES GUILD:

CHAIRLADY:
VICE-CHAIRLADY:
TRESURER:
RECORDING SECY.
CORRESPONDING SEC'Y.
ADVISOR:

ROSE SHEGIRIAN
LENA GRATCHIAN
ANN GORAKIAN
NANCY HOVHANESIAN
'Y. MARGARET AZARIAN
MARGARET MANUGIAN
CONNIE KASPARIAN
ARAXY JEZAIRIAN

ADVISOR:
ADVISOR:

IN THE PAST SEVEN-MONTHS WE HAVE HAD 18 MEETINGS. 13

OF WHICH WERE EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETINGS AND 5 WERE

GENERAL MEETINGS:

THE MAJOR ACTIVITIES OF THE LADIES GUILD CONSISTED OF THE FOLLOWING:

- 1. PREPARATION OF 12 DINNERS FOR THE FOLLOWING FUNCTIONS:
  - a. EIGHT (8) SPECIAL FUNCTION DINNERS, WHICH WERE THE FOLLOWING:

HOKEJASH
NAME DAY
FATHERS DAY
POT LUCK
TWO LUNCHEONS
DECEMBER DINNER - JUDGE TELLALIAN, SPEAKER
LUNCH WITH SANTA

- b. TWO (2) PICNICS
- c. THREE BAZAAR DAYS
- 2. RUMMAGE SALE
- 3. TWO (2) FLEA MARKET SALES

- 4. LADIES GUILD DANCE SEFT. 30, 1978
- 5. DINNER THEATRE CHATEAU DE VILLE

THE LADIES GUILD MADE A SPECIAL FAYMENT FOR THE PURCHASE
OF 8 STAINLESS STEEL CHAFING DISHES, BAKING TRAYS AND
SEVERAL TYPES OF SERVING SPOONS. THIS AMOUNTED TO \$537.88.
THE MAJOR PROJECT THIS YEAR WAS MOVING FROM THE BARNUM AVENUE
CHURCH IN BRIDGEPORT TO THE PRESENT TRUMBULL LOCATION.
SINCE A NEW KITCHEN HAD TO BE INSTALLED, THE LADIES GUILD
HAD TO WORK UNDER TRYING CONDITIONS FOR NINE (9) MONTHS.
THE NEW KITCHEN WAS FINALLY COMPLETED A WEEK BEFORE THE BAZAAR.
ALL THE DISHFS, FOTS, PANS, SILVERWARE, ETC. WERE WASHED AND
PUT AWAY JUST IN TIME FOR THE GRAND OPENING OF THE ANNUAL
BAZAAR. DURING THE CONSTRUCTION OF THE NEW KITCHEN AND
UNDER MAKE SHIFT CONDITIONS, THE LADIES GUILD SUPPORTED THE
BAZAAR COMMITTEE IN THE PREPARATION AND COOKING OF ARMENIAN
FOODS.

FOR 1978-THE\_LADIES\_GUILD\_PROFIT\_WAS \$2,137.88\_OF-WHICH \$537.88\_WAS\_FOR\_THE\_PURG=SE-OF-8-CHAFING DISHES-AND MISCELLANEOUS\_ITEMS\_AND A CHECK FOR \$1,600.00 WILL BE TURNED OVER TO THE PARISH COUNCIL BY THE LADIES GUILD TRESURER. ANN GORAKIAN.

THE LADIES GUILD WOULD ESPECIALLY LIKE TO THANK DER LEVON ARAKELIAN AND YERETZKIN GRACE FOR THEIR ASSISTANCE, ADVICE AND ENCOURAGEMENT THROUGHOUT THE YEAR. ALSO, MANY THANKS TO THE PARISH COUNCIL FOR THEIR SUPPORT AND HELP IN MAKING 1978 A SUCCESSFUL YEAR.

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED,

ROSE SHEGIRIAN - CHAIRLADY